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Friday 9th September 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Everyone at Beaconhill Primary was deeply saddened to learn of the passing of
Her Majesty The Queen yesterday. We offer our deepest condolences to her family
and everyone in our community who is mourning her death. We appreciate that
many of our children may be particularly emotional during these sad times. As we
enter 10 days of national mourning, we will continue to keep you informed with
how we will mark her passing as a school.

Thank you,

Mr Routledge


